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ERRATUM TO DA 18-256

MEDIA BUREAU ANNOUNCES AUCTION 100 FM TRANSLATOR FILING WINDOW FOR LONG-FORM APPLICATIONS
Complete Form 349 Applications Due by May 9, 2018
By this Public Notice, the Media Bureau, under delegated authority, corrects the March 15, 2018, Public Notice which announced the opening of the long-form filing window for certain applicants from Auction 100. Media Bureau Announces Auction 100 FM Translator Filing Window for Long-Form Applications, DA 18-256 (released March 15, 2018) (March 15, 2018, Public Notice). Attachment A of the March 15, 2018, Public Notice inadvertently listed the short-form application file numbers BNPFT-20180126AAH, Facility ID 202750, West Warwick, RI, and BNPFT-20180130AIR, Facility ID 202828, Warwick, RI.

This Erratum supplies a replacement Attachment A, removing application BNPFT-20180126AAH and application BNPFT-20180130AIR.  This Erratum also corrects the State associated with BNPFT-20180125AAU, Facility ID 202487, Beulah, from DC to ND, per the March 19, 2018, request of the applicant.
 
All other information provided in the March 15, 2018, Public Notice, remains in effect.

For further questions regarding this release, contact Robert Gates or Larry Hannif-Ali, Audio Division, Media Bureau, at 418-2700.
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